

Our Lady's Catholic Primary School Newsletter - 16th January, 2017



Dear Parents and Carers,

In the Gospel on Sunday we heard how John the Baptist told people all about Jesus and to become his followers. John the Baptist is one of the best loved Saints who witnessed the truth about Jesus and God's love for all people.

Events this week

Monday	100% attendance assembly– explaining the competition
Tuesday	
Wednesday	Reception class weight and vision checks
Thursday	8.15- Credit Union open for savers- new savers welcome
Г	O OF any Dusing accomply all malages
Friday	9.05am— Praise assembly— all welcome
	2.20pm— 'Stay and play' in Reception class

HEADLICE IN SCHOOL

There are re-occurring cases of headlice in some classes (which can be very frustrating for parents and children who check their hair weekly ...) We ask all carers to check your children's hair at least once a week and treat if headlice are present. We appreciate it when we are informed so we can sendletters out to classes. Thank you.

Seacroft Manston 100% attendance Competition

We are taking part in a Competition to encourage 100% attendance this half-term. All children attending school every day from 5th January—10th February will be entered into a prize draw and could win an exciting prize—come on everyone!

Pigeon Cote Road, LS14 1EP, Tel 0113 2329031, Email: s.flaherty@ourladys.org















	Certificate winners	Attendance
Reception	Charlotte Trolley and Logan Linley	Best attendance-
Year 1	Morgan Holdsworth and Anyssa Kaze	Year 4
Year 2	Alexis Basco and Allan Stanowski	95.6% Well done!
Year 3	Travis Hayton and Harrison Haynes	
Year 4	Janai Adum-Kwapong and Isabella Gill	
Year 5	Grace Simpson and Billy Rowland	100%
Year 6	Torie Sheldon and Callum Gill	Award

WELCOME

To three new children who will begin Nursery on Wednesday this week.

We hope they (and their families) will be very happy in our school.

A FEW REMINDERS...

<u>PE KITS</u>—Black shorts and white T-shirts should be kept in school for PE lessons this half-term.

NAIL VARNISH- Should not be worn in school.

PUMPS— should be safe to wear and worn daily. New pumps can be bought from our school office.

SCHOOL STARTS at 8.55am and finishes at 3pm—children should arrive and be collected promptly.

Please encourage your child to read at home, learn spellings and times tables...
Thank you.

WELL DONE

To the children in Years 5 and 6 who participated in the Domestic violence workshops and teaching last week.

They created their own characters and stories and learnt new skills.

We are delighted that the trainers commented on their fabulous behaviour.

UPDATING RECORDS

Attached to this newsletter you will find an updated data collection form (Nationality, Ethnicity, language spoken at home...)

Please complete the form promptly and return it to school straight away so that we can update our records with up-to-date information.

Thank you.

I hope you all have a lovely week.

God Bless Mrs Flaherty **Head Teacher**